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Features

Behavioral Lounge
livorno

The Livorno Behavioral Lounge collection joins the family 

of Kwalu’s Behavioral seating models which are built to 

psychiatric use specifications; durable and tamper-proof. 

Features include Kwalu’s pick-proof proprietary polymer, 

concealed bottoms which prevent access to any exposed 

staples or loose fabric, and secured arm caps attached 

with extra reinforcement. Optional concealed floor 

mounting is available.

Model: LVO1B01BH

SEATLVOBHF1021

Steel Reinforced
Our patented steel-
reinforced joint system  
uses over 20 pieces 
of steel in most Kwalu 
chairs. Stop ongoing 
and costly furniture 
replacement.

Optional without 
Exposed Seat Rail
Available with or without 
an optional exposed seat 
rail.

Number of Seats
Choose from 3 seat 
styles – lounge chair, 
love seat, and sofa.

27.5W    29.5D    32.5H    20.5SW    19SD    18.5SH    26AH

Durable Finish
Kwalu's proprietary finish 
doesn't have any of the 
drawbacks of wood. The 
finish is moisture imper-
vious, easy to clean and 
maintenance-free.

Tamper Proof Seat 
Protector
Black laminate bottom 
(3/16” thick) prevents 
access to internal 
building materials and 
loose fabric; no visible 
staples, tamper-proof 
screws and brackets.

Optional Floor Mounting
Optional floor mounting 
available.

Visible Cleanout
Cleanout prevents build-
up of debris and provides 
for easy maintenance.


